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Smith Holly

From: Susan Klof <jsklof@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 9:08 AM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: Testimony in Support of House Bills 2705, 2706, and 2707

I support all 3 of these measures. For God's sake, we have to protect our water resources. This 
should not be a free-for-all for those who wish to profit from our precious resources at horrific cost to 
our state (I believe agriculture and ranching interests are the culprits).  
Thanks for your attention to this neglected problem. 
Susan Klof 


